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The Unit Restriction Proposal Task Force met on Thursday October 13, 2016. After reviewing and 
discussing data provided by Michele Pena and Dr. Janet Fulks, we came to the conclusion that placing 
unit restrictions on students during early registration would not significantly affect the number of 
students on waitlists.  Therefore, we I rescind the proposal at this time. 
 
Secondly, the task force discussed a ‘glitch’ in Banner that may significantly influence waitlists: Michelle 
Pena mentioned that Banner allows BC students to get on multiple waitlists for the same course.   This 
‘glitch’ can be easily be remedied at the district office by a simple ‘click of a box’. Therefore, Michelle 
Pena will forward the task force’s request to remove the ability for students to sit on multiple waitlists 
for the same course.  
 
I would like to thank the following BC staff for the open and honest discussion regarding greater access 
to BC courses; 
Andrea Garrison 
Michelle Pena 
Jonathan Schultz 
Jennifer Achan 
Stig Jants 
 
I would also like to thank the BC Academic Senate for their continued support for student success. 
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